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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
CIP 689 – CLARK BUILDING RENOVATIONS 

 

When 
Starting October 7th, 2024, through May 

2025 

 

Where 
Clark Building  

861 Valley Drive,  

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254  

 

Work Hours 
Monday – Friday, 8 am - 6pm 

 
Community Impact 

• The path through the Clark 
Building to access Clark Field 
and the Lawn Bowling site will 
be closed during construction. 
Please use the temporary 
alternate route indicated with 
red arrows on the attached 
map. 

• Intermittent loud construction 
noises (especially during 
demolition) 

• Minimal dust or smell 

• Temporary No Parking where 

posted by signs 

 

Contact 
Solex Construction Inc 

• Ali Askari (Superintendent) 

747-320-7914 

ali@solexconstructioninc.com 

  

City of Hermosa Beach  

• Ray Salloum (Project Inspector) 

562-569-4786 

• Saad Malim (Project Manager) 

310-318-0268 

Smalim@hermosabeach.gov 

• Karla Vargas (Assistant Engineer) 

310-318-0270 

Kvargas@hermosabeach.gov 

Work Description 

This project will include: 

 
• Modernizing the Clark Building to create a multi-use 

event space for the Hermosa Beach community. 
• Improvements such as restroom and kitchen 

upgrades, new HVAC, electrical, and AV systems, 
and utility undergrounding with exterior 
landscaping and hardscape site enhancements. 

 

  

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THIS PROJECT 

SCAN THE QR CODE 

OR VISIT 

 WWW. HERMOSABEACH.GOV/CLARK 


